Kazakoff, Laura

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 10:25 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: Public Hearing - Oct. 20, 2016
Attachments: s.22(1) Personal and Confidential
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From: allan buium _ )

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 10:11 AM

To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: Public Hearing - Oct. 20, 2016

Mayor and Council:

The Riley Park South Cambie Community Visions Steering Committee (RPSC) is submitting the following for the Public Hearing this
evening, October 20, 2016:

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Item #3 — 512 West King Edward Avenue

Our Committee has met on more than one occasion with the principal and the architect and have given them our support for this
project. We are pleased to see that more rental accommodations are being planned for the Cambie Corridor.

Thank you, in advance, for giving our comments careful consideration prior to you making a decision on these two projects within
Phase 2 of the Cambie Corridor.

Yours truly,

Allan Buium, Chair
on behalf of the RPSC Steering Committee



Kazakoff, Laura

From: Roman Lisagor S5-22(1) Personal and Confidential
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 3:.08 PM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: Rezoning hearings of Oct 20, 2016

To whom it may concern:
I am writing in support of today's rezoning hearings for the following projects:

- 512 West King Edward Avenue
- 305 West 41st Avenue

- 725-747 Southeast Marine Drive
- 1550 Alberni Street

Vancouver is in the middle of a housing crisis and needs additional supply. While the above projects are only a
small fraction of what is needed, they are a step in the right direction. I hope you approve these projects.

Furthermore, I would like to state my general support for some additional residential density - not just along
arterials or in limited designated areas, but in all residential areas. It is time to unlock the 80%-+ of the
residential single family land where even gentle density is currently illegal, to the rest of Vancouver's rising
population.

Thanks,
Roman Lisagor





